Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to update you on our transition back to school for the children in the complex needs provision.

You will have received communication regarding a transition day this week in line with communication prior to the summer break. I am pleased to say that we are now in a position to be back full time from Monday 17th August.

All children will return to school at the current Burnbrae Site while our new build at the Burnbrae Early site is completed. Each class will be sent a social story to share at home outlining staff supporting in class and other relevant information.

Guidance states that children should only bring a bag to school if absolutely necessary and that all children are to bring their own snack and lunch in a disposable poly bag.

If your child requires personal care support, please ensure that you send in wipes and nappies or change of clothes.

School equipment e.g. pencils, pens etc will be provided by the school to reduce items being brought in from home.

If you have any questions or concerns please get in touch with me through SEESAW or through my email address: Gillian.bleck@midlothian.gov.uk

Kind Regards

Gillian Bleck

Principal Teacher

Burnbrae Complex Needs Provision